
                                               Blandford Game Sanctuary

In the 1950's, Cyrus Eaton was raising and releasing mallards and Canada geese in this area. 
Because of his feeding program, large numbers of native waterfowl used Hollahan Lake as well. 
The area became a sanctuary in 1959 to provide undisturbed habitat for the waterfowl.  When the
feeding program stopped most of the waterfowl left. There are still a few Canada geese breeding
in the vicinity.  Hunting of waterfowl and other game birds is prohibited, other hunting and
trapping are allowed.


